
 
 

AYP Board Vice President Bio 
Mike Hudak 

 
Mike joined the AYP board in October 2023 and was named vice president in January 2024. He is a 
member of the AYP Board Executive Committee also serves as the chair of the Facilities Committee. 
 
After leaving Manistee in 1988 to join a large consumer products company in Wisconsin, Mike moved 
back to the area in August 2020 with his spouse Michelle (Thomas), who was born and raised in 
Manistee.  The Hudak’s are members of Divine Mercy Parish where they married in 1989.   
 
Mike gained a wealth of knowledge and experience in operations, management and strategic planning 
after nearly 40-years in various manufacturing environments.  He has a bachelors of science in chemical 
engineering from Michigan State University and a masters of business administration from the 
University of Chicago – Graduate School of Business (Booth Business School). 
 
He is a past-president of the Manistee Jaycees, a current volunteer driver for the Disabled Veterans of 
America and has held numerous volunteer positions over the decades, primarily related to youth 
activities. 


